North Coast Chapter
California Association for Nurse Practitioners
Meeting Minutes April 14, 2015

1.)  In Attendance:
 Rachel Hatchimonji
 Melody Pope
 Alison Dunn
 Patricia Fisher
 Angela Smith
 Meg Mahon
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to a conflicting work schedule for Meg Mahon and late arrival to the meeting, the meeting was mostly informational regarding SB323 and grass root efforts by CANP members. Thank you to all that attended this meeting.

2.) Treasurers Report – Current $3733.78. No checks were written for the month of April with a deposit of $68.75 from CANP deposited.
3.) Membership Report – not addressed at this meeting
4.) Presidents Report – 
· Update provided by Melody Pope and Patricia Fisher on their meeting with staff of Assemblyman Jim Wood on April 3rd, eureka office. Attending members states they felt the meeting went well, they felt their message for support of SB323 was well received by the staff. Patricia and Melody did feel the staff person was educated regarding the practice of NP’s. There was assurance that the interests presented by our members would be communicated to Assemblyman Woods. 
· House of Delegates and Lobby Day, May 18th and 19th are to be held at the Sheraton Grand Sacramento. Patrician Fisher was encouraging of members to attend the Lobby Day event. Meg Mahon and Angela Smith are still slotted to represent North Coast Chapter as Delegates at the House of Delegates.
· Upcoming Nursing Consortium/Critical Care Conference at the River Lodge April 17th 2015.  
· There was a good discussion about the pros and cons of pursuing an article in The Journal. No volunteers or assignments made at this meeting to move forward on this idea at this time.
Next Meeting June 11th at 6:00 pm  Hospice of Humboldt
